
 

Student Assistance - Part-Time, Seasonal  

Each season we bring on students to do, well, a bit of everything! Students work in nearly every area of the store from 

customer service to plant maintenance, pricing to helping with shipping/deliveries and everything in between. In addition 

to gaining great practical experience, students have the opportunity to learn an incredible amount about home gardening. 

There is never a dull moment!  

Overall, we’re looking for someone who: 

• Is a self-starter and able to work well both independently and as part of the team 

• Is able to organize his/her work and prioritize tasks effectively so that customers are well looked after and product 

is maintained to the highest quality 

• Enjoys working in a quick-paced, interactive environment 

• Is neat, tidy, safety conscious and looks out for the well-being of others 

• Has exceptional attention to detail and isn’t afraid to ask questions (and retain the answers!) so that those details 

are always looked after 

• Has a great sense of humour and willingness to learn  

• Is willing to jump in and assist in any area of the organization that needs help, from cart runs to nursery cleanup 

• Note: Gardening and cash handling experience is an asset 

Position Hours/Wage: This is a part-time, seasonal position with an estimated start date in late February and an end date 

in late June. Students are typically asked to work one or two afternoons after school and one day of the weekend (one 

day of the weekend, consistently, is required). Please note, students should be able to start work by 3:15pm on weekdays 

as most shifts would end by 5:15pm. Wage rate starts at $17.40 per hour.  

If you are an enthusiastic, motivated, customer service oriented student with a willingness to learn, and you feel you meet 

the requirements listed above, we would love to hear from you! Please complete an application form (available in store or 

print a copy from our website) and return to the attention of Erin (via email erin@mintergardening.com or it can be 

dropped off at our office in store). While we thank all applicants for their interest, please note that only those who are 

selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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